
 

 

What to Expect When VOTING During Covid - 19 

In Person Early Voting will take place at Town Hall, 2 School Street 

Voters will be asked to wear face coverings. 

Voting will take place on the first floor in the hallway. 

The number of Voting Booths will be limited in order to provide social 
distancing during polling hours. 

If lines should form voters will be required to form a queue outside of town hall 
on the side walk. 

**Although Town Hall will be open for voting, other Departments will be CLOSED and will 
not be conducting in person business during Early Voting** 

   Early Voting By Mail and Absentee Voting By Mail 
Voters may choose to vote by mail. Early voting applications are 

available online at:  
https://www.sec.state.ma.us/ele/eleev/early-voting-by-mail.htm 

Requests and voted ballots may be returned to Town Hall via the mail slot at 
the front door or they may be returned by US Mail 

In Person Voting on Election Day 9/1/2020 

In person voting will take place at the Sweetsir School, Church Street. 

Voters will be asked to wear face coverings. 

Voting will take place in the Cafeteria. 

The number of Voting Booths will be limited in order to provide social 
distancing during polling hours. 

If lines should form voters will be required to form a queue outside of 
the school on the side walk. 
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